
However you travel, road safety is a
shared responsibility

The Department for Infrastructure (DfI) is reminding everyone of our shared
responsibility in 2020 to safeguard our own safety and that of others,
however we choose to travel on our roads.

Prison Chaplain recognised in New Year
Honours list

A prison chaplain has paid tribute to his fellow clergy and prison community
after being recognised for his work in the Queen’s New Year’s Honours list.

Appointment of members to the Northern
Ireland Building Regulations Advisory
Committee

The Department of Finance has appointed David Algie and Ross Reid to the
Northern Ireland Building Regulations Advisory Committee (NIBRAC).

Extension of Non-Executive Member
Appointments for the Board of Belfast
Harbour Commissioners

The Department for Infrastructure has announced that the appointment terms of
nine Non-Executive Members of the Board of Belfast Harbour Commissioners have
been extended.
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£410,000 road improvement scheme on A2
Blackstaff Road, Clough

A £410,000 carriageway resurfacing scheme on the Blackstaff Road, Clough will
start on Monday 6 January 2020.
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